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July Missions Month

Returning to normalcy, BCCS had
a mini carnival during the month
of July across 2 Sundays on 17th
& 24th. 

With the possibility of winning
various tiered prizes through the
games, children and adults alike
challenged one another and
enjoyed themselves.

Through this event, BCCS
manage to raise a total of
$3000. We are thankful for
the support given to us by
everyone involved.

Ranging from carnival games to our local
favourite food, like lontong and mee siam,
was handmade with care and love by our
beneficiary. The food was so well-received by
the crowd that it was sold out in less than
an hour!

Fundraising Highlights



Republic Poly 
Financial Literacy workshop

Music Programme
@ First Toa Payoh Primary

In early July, Year 1 students from Republic
Poly organised a financial literacy
workshop for the young beneficiaries of
BCCS.

Packed with engaging games, activities and
prizes. Our beneficiaries ranging from
primary to secondary school received much
insights to financial literacy.

In August, our new programme was started
rolling with the sole purpose of reaching out to
primary 3 students from First Toa Payoh
Primary school, teaching different music skills,
imparting values through games and
encouraging creativity and perseverance through
music. 

Organised on every Friday of the week. It was so
well-received by the school that they requested
for the programme to be expanded to the upper
primary.

Programmes Highlights



COMING SOON IN
NOVEMBER 2022

Volunteer with Us:Support our work:

STAY TUNED...


